
  
Monday 3rd September 2023 

Dear parents, carers and families,  

  

I hope that you have all enjoyed the summer holidays and managed to make some lovely memories with 

your children.  

 

As mentioned in last term’s newsletter, we are delighted to welcome several new members of staff this term.   

Our new staffing structure is set out below along with email addresses so that you are able to make direct 

contact with the relevant member of staff should the need arise. 

 

 

Mrs T Clarke Headteacher 

Art Lead 

head@littleleighprimary.cheshire.sch.uk 

 

Miss C Norris Deputy Headteacher 

Year 6 Teacher 

English Lead 

Curriculum Lead 

deputy@littleleighprimary.cheshire.sch.uk 

 

Mrs J Proctor Assistant Headteacher 

Year 2 Teacher 

Behaviour and Personal 

Development Lead 

Science Lead 

jproctor@littleleighprimary.cheshire.sch.uk 

 

Miss J Lloyd SENDCo 

Reception Teacher (Mon-Thurs) 

jlloyd@littleleighprimary.cheshire.sch.uk 

 

Mr C Marland Year 1 Teacher 

Early Reading and Phonics Lead 

Music Lead 

cmarland@littleleighprimary.cheshire.sch.uk 

 

Miss Rochell-Gill Year 3 Teacher 

Maths Lead 

Geography Lead 

cmarland@littleleighprimary.cheshire.sch.uk 

 

Miss H Oldknow Year 4 Teacher 

Design and Technology Lead 

holdknow@littleleighprimary.cheshire.sch.uk 

 

Miss E White Year 5 Teacher 

History Lead 

Computing Lead 

ewhite@littleleighprimary.cheshire.sch.uk 

 

Mrs E Hackney Reception Teacher (Thurs, Fri)  

R.E. Lead 

ehackney@littleleighprimary.cheshire.sch.uk ` 

Mrs L Carthy School Office Administrator  admin@littleleighprimary.cheshire.sch.uk  

Support Staff 

 

Whole School HLTA: Mrs N Tomlinson 

Reception: Miss I Williams, Mrs V Stock 

K.S.1: Miss H Thompson, Mrs S Fernyhough 

K.S.2: Mr A Richards, Miss N Sudworth, Mrs L Collier 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As promised, here are the details for P.E. and forest schools this term.  We continue to ask that children in 

Years 1-6 wear their P.E. uniform to school on their allocated days – it saves so much time when the 

children don’t have to get changed in and out of their kits during the lesson.  For forest school sessions, we 

ask that the children wear their own, suitable clothing for the day – please note that skirts/dresses are not 

advised for these sessions but long trousers/leggings are strongly encouraged.  

  

  P.E  Forest School Session  

Monday  Years 1,3 and 4   

Tuesday  Year 4  Year 6 (to start next 

week) 

Wednesday  Years 1,2 and 5 Reception 

Thursday  Reception, Years 3 and 6   

Friday  Years 2 and 5    

  

Early Bird Clubs  

  

Our staff provide early morning reading/running clubs from 8:30am each morning.  These sessions will 

resume from tomorrow and are completely optional. We plan to keep our running sessions going until the 

weather turns too cold and wintery. If you do wish your child to take part, please note that the gate will open 

at 8:25am and will need to be locked at 8:30am sharp for safeguarding purposes.  The gate will re-open 

from 8:45am – 9:00am to let the children in for the start of the main school day. 

  

Monday  Running  

Tuesday  Reading  

Wednesday  Running  

Thursday  Reading  

Friday  Running  

  

For further, more detailed information about your child’s class information, you are all warmly invited to your 

meet the teacher sessions this Thursday (2:45pm for Reception/Key Stage 1 and 3:00pm for Key Stage 2).  

You will also find plenty of useful information on the class pages of our school website.  

  

We look forward to welcoming the children back tomorrow morning! 

 

Yours faithfully  

  

Mrs T Clarke  

Headteacher    


